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Dr. Alina Marin graduated from medical school in Timisoara, Romania. It 

was there, she also did her training in psychiatry, which was richly expanded through clinical and 
research cooperation with the Psychiatric Clinic of the Karl Ruprecht University in Heidelberg, 
Germany. In Heidelberg, Dr. Marin earned her doctoral degree in psychiatry with Magna cum 
Laude. Her mentors in Heidelberg were followers of Emil Kraepelin, whose medical model 
influenced the DSM-III diagnostic system and of Karl Jaspers, who introduced the biographical 
method which now forms the basis of modern psychiatric practice. She was trained in a 
phenomenological tradition and strongly believes in a balanced perspective in psychiatry, that 
takes into consideration both biological and psycho-social factors. Her later practice in family 
therapy has just added systemic clarity to her professional endeavours. 
 
Dr. Marin’s research career was initially focused on the design and conduct of research projects 
on psycho-social factors that influence the presentation and course of the depressive illness. 
Special attention was paid to cultural and family variables interfering with depressive states.   
 
The Postdoctoral Fellowship for Clinical Studies in Mood Disorders which she earned at St. 
Joseph’s Healthcare Foundation crucially impacted on her research orientation. Starting with her 
work at McMaster University, Dr. Marin dedicated her enthusiasm to research on emotion 
regulation. She is currently working on designing research projects with adult patients, 
diagnosed with Bipolar Disorder and co-morbid conditions like ADHD and Borderline Personality 
Disorder. She experiences a growing interest in developing functional MRI research paradigms 
aiming to clarify functional specializations, inherent to the brain’s emotional neuromodulatory 
architecture. Her research initiatives focus on the role of the context in shaping voluntary and 
automatic emotion regulation, as well as the mechanisms underlying these processes. 
 

PUBLICATIONS 

 
PEER-REVIEWED PAPERS AND BOOKS 
 
Marin A., Senis E., Roddy G., Backenstrass M. A pilot method for multimodal group therapy for 
adults with ADHD. International Journal of Integrative Psychotherapy, Vol. 5, No. 1, 2014 
  
Marin A., Scott D., Groll D. Bipolar Disorder Comorbid With Attention-Deficit/Hyperactivity 
Disorder in Adult In patients With Acute Relapse. Prim Care Companion CNS Disord. 2013; 15(4): 
PCC.12m01495. 
Published online 2013 July 4.  
  
Backenstrass M., Pfeiffer N., Marin A. (2012). Emotionale Dysregulation bei affektiven 
Störungen. in Zeitschrift für Psychiatrie, Psychologie und Psychotherapie, 60(3), 195-204. 
  

mailto:marina@hdh.kari.net


Marin A., “Culturally specific symptoms & stigma in depression. A Romanian perspective.“ 
Bulletin of International Federation of Psychiatric Epidemiology 2006; 4(1): 3-5. 
  
Marin A., Backenstrass M., Fiedler P. Mundt Ch., Sampling Biases in a Marital Study on Severe 
Major Depression. Psychopathology 1999; 32:12-22. 
  
Marin A.(1999). “Zum Problem der Representativität Klinischer Studien über Depression”. S. 
Roderer Verlag Regensburg. 
  
Marin A. (1995). Correlations between the Clinical Picture and the Intentionality in 
Schizophrenic and Schizoaffective patients. Psychopathology, 28:168-172. 


